
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/31/2014 12:17:54 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Martin Substation Visit 

Meredith,

It's just going to be Madeleine and I. Thank you!

Liza

> On Mar 31,2014, at 10:23 AM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:
>
> Liza,
>
> Also, just want to confirm whether anyone else from SED is attending. They are currently planning on bringing 
PPE for you and Madeleine. I will need to let them know if someone else is attending too.

>
> Thanks,
> Meredith
>
» On Mar 31, 2014, at 9:56 AM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
»
» Meredith,
»
» Looks like we are all set for the substation visit tomorrow, if that still works for your guys. Should be there 
around 10am. Could you send me the info for who to contact?

»
» Thanks!
»
» Liza
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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